TIGERS CAMP "2.0"

Dear Detroit Tigers Camp Family...

Thank you for your interest in the 2020 Tigers summer camp program. Due to COVID-19, we are implementing safety measures for the protection of campers and staff. These measures will include limiting enrollment to meet CDC, Health Department and host site guidelines.

PLEASE READ THE CAMP DESCRIPTION ON THIS PAGE BEFORE MAKING YOUR DECISION. THE DETAILS IN THIS DOCUMENT MAY BE DIFFERENT THAN WHAT YOU WILL SEE ON THE WEBSITE

SAFETY PROTOCOL

- Daily temperature checks and wellness screening for campers, parents/guardians and staff
- Social Distancing
- Face masks to be worn when Social Distancing is not achievable
- Hand sanitizing between each instructional station
- No sharing of personal equipment
- Shared camp equipment/surfaces disinfected regularly
- Teams (groups of 10 or less) will not co-mingle
- Only one parent/guardian. Parents/guardians will be discouraged from staying to observe camp.
 Those who do will be required to practice Social Distancing.
 - We reserve the right to amend safety protocols at any time

CAMP ADJUSTMENTS

THE QUALITY OF INSTRUCTION WILL NOT DIMINISH. HOWEVER, EXPECT THE FOLLOWING ADJUSTMENTS TO THE NORMAL CAMP ROUTINE:

- The trip to Comerica Park may not happen
- Interaction with a Tigers player may not happen
- The four Tigers game ticket vouchers will be applied to the 2021 season. Game dates subject to availability
- Due to distancing restrictions, some locations may have limited indoor space. In the event that a camp day is canceled due to inclement weather, the refund policy will be as follows:
 - Cancel one day: no refund
 Cancel two days: \$100 refund
 Cancel three days: \$200 refund

We hope this gives you the information you need to make an informed decision. Regardless, we wish you the best of health and hope to see your athlete on the diamond in just a few weeks. Stay well . . . and GO TIGERS!

Tim